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October 24, 2012

Linda Roberts, Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council

10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

RE: DOCKET 370A-MR- The Connecticut Light & Power Company Certificate of
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Manchester Substation to
Meekville Junction Circuit Separation Project in Manchester, Connecticut. Partial
Transfer of Certificate.

Dear Ms. Roberts:

At a public meeting of the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) held on July 26,
2012, the Council approved the partial transfer of the Certificate of Environmental
Compatibility and Public Need (Certificate) from The Connecticut Light & Power
Company (CL&P) to The United Illuminating Company (UT) for the Manchester

Substation to Meekville Junction Circuit Separation Project Variation in Manchester,
Connecticut.

This is to notify the Council that the transaction for which the Council approved
the partial transfer of the Certificate occurred on September 26, 2012. The transaction
occurred in accordance with the description set forth in the application for partial transfer
of the Certificate jointly submitted by CL&P and Ul on July 12, 2012.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Marianne Barbino Dubuquj

cc: Bruce McDermott, Esq.
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